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  Heathcot Pre-School Ltd  

 Break up for half term – Wednesday 18th 
December 2019 

 Reopen – Monday 6th January 2020 
 Post office visit 12th & 13th December 
 Christmas party – 18th December 2019 
 Learning together Workshop -19th 

December 2019 
Deadline to apply for Reception – 15th January 

2020 at 5pm 
 

December – 2019                                 www.heathcotpreschool.co.uk 

Learning together workshop

 
On Thursday 19th December 2019 we will be 
holding a parent’s and children workshop, to 

share experience together within the Pre School 
environment.   

 
We will inspire parent’s with different ways to 
further your child’s learning at home. We will 

provide parents with useful information, 
practical ideas and resources that you can create 

with minimum costs/ free with resources at 
home. 

 
The key person will share reports with parents 

and discuss your child’s progress. It will also give 
opportunities to parents to raise any concerns or 

any general queries you may have.  
 

For more information talk to your child’s key 
person. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

We are having a Christmas Party on 
Wednesday 18th December 2019 

as it is the last day before we break up for the 
half term holidays. 

 

Wednesday AM session will be 8.55 - 11.25am 
Wednesday PM session will be 12.30 - 3.00pm 

 
Happy New Year  

& for those celebrating Christmas we wish you 
a Merry Christmas. 

 
 

 

Post Office Visit   
We are arranging a visit to the post office.  
The children will be writing letters to their 

parents/carers and putting them into 
envelopes. We will be taking them to the post 
office, where the children will put stamps on 
their letters and post them in the post box.  

 
2-year olds will be visiting on Thursday 12th 
December 2019 but must be accompanied by a 
parent/carer. 
3 and 4-year olds will be visiting the post office 
with staff on the Friday 13th December 2019. 
(parents are welcome to join) 

 

When the letter arrives at home, please  
can you open it with your child, and tell  
them this is the letter they posted from pre-
school. 

 
 


